



NTERNATIONAL UNION, UNITED AUTOMOBILE, AEROSPACE & AGRICULTURAL IMPLEMENT WORKERS OF AMERICA – UAW

GARY R. JONES, *PRESIDENT* RAY CURRY, *SECRETARY-TREASURER* VICE-PRESIDENTS: TERRY DITTES • CINDY ESTRADA • RORY L. GAMBLE

September 26, 2019

TO: All UAW General Motors Local Union Presidents, Shop Chairpersons, Vice Presidents,

Financial Secretaries and Recording Secretaries

RE: Health Care - UAW-GM Striking Members

Dear Union Brothers and Sisters:

On Tuesday, September 17, 2019, GM informed us that health care was cut-off. On that same day, I sent you correspondence notifying you of that fact and assuring you that the UAW had you and your family protected.

Today, Thursday, September 26, 2019, in another attempt to toy with our lives and the lives of our families they say, GM health care will be back on.

Brothers and Sisters, these tactics by GM are shameful! I have attached all correspondence on this issue. Regardless of what position GM takes on your health care during our strike, please know that our Union is protecting you and your family.

In solidarity,

Terry Dittes

Vice President and Director

UAW General Motors Department

TD:rb opeiu494 Attachments

~ ~ ~ ~

IEB
Tim Bressler
Bryan Czape
Niraj Ganatra
Michael Glenning
William Karges
Darryl Nolen
Rick O'Donnell

Brian Rothenberg Dave Shoemaker Jeff Sodko Mike Stone

Regional Assistant Directors Regional Servicing Representatives UAW General Motors Department Staff